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Kindergarten Registration
for the 2024-2025 school year is NOW OPEN

Broad Street Elementary School welcomes families to register for
Kindergarten ANY DAY between 9:00-12:00 and 1:30-2:45. Please
register if your child will be five years old on or before October 1,
2024.

Registration packets are available on the Broad Street School
website: https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/ Please click
under PARENTS TAB at the top of the screen and find
ENROLLMENT. You are also weicome to call the main office of
Broad Street School and request a printed packet that can be picked
up between the hours of 9:00-2:45.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the main office of
Broad Street at 856-224-4900 ext. 1131 or email aumbra@gtsdk8.us.




